
. 
JOH N EDGAR HOOVER 

DIRECTOR 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 
United States Department of Justice 

Washington, D. C. 

January 3, 1968 

Honorable Bob Dole 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D. C. 20515 

My dear Congressman: 

Your communication of December 22nd, 
with enclosure , was referred to this Bureau by the 
Department of Justice and was received on December 30th. 

We appreciate having this information 
brought to our attention, and I am making arrangements 
for a representative of our Kansas City Office to contact 
Mr . Robert E. Ross for any additional information he 
may have . 

Your enclosure is being returned. 

Sincerely yours , 

Enclosure 
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